
Opinion: Revisiting the need
to protect natural resources
El Dorado County Supervisor Ray Nutting has been in the timber
industry since 1980. He operates his own sawmill.

In  1998  he  wrote  an  article  for  “California  Forestry
Association’s  California  Forests.”  He  has

Ray Nutting

passed it along to Lake Tahoe News for readers to see that
what was true then, is still true more than a decade later.

Click on article to read the original piece.
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